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C H I L D C A R E  W I T H  I N T E G R I T Y ,  R E S P E C T ,  &  E X C E L L E N C E  

Happy Birthday!

OBSERVING WEATHER IN WADDLERS 

Chili Weather is Here!
With weather cooling off please remember to watch the weather, and send your child to

school in layers.  A hat and glove set should be kept in their backpack, and you can keep

an extra set here as well if you would prefer.  We have a parent taking on the PTO again

so please watch out for updates! 

From the kitchen:
As the weather continues to cool down, we are doing what we can to stay warm and cozy

this month. What does this mean for our November menu? We will be exploring a few

different preparations of chili using fall flavors such as butternut squash, pumpkin, and

cinnamon. Keep an eye out on our social media pages in the coming weeks for the much

anticipated release of our Parkside Cookbook! It will include a selection of recipes we

use throughout the year including one of our curry recipes, our mac-n-cheese recipe,

our chili recipe and many more! As always our monthly menus are available for viewing

on the Parkside website under the 'Parents' tab. Have a family recipe you think your

Parkside family may enjoy? Submit recipes to parksidekitchen20@gmail.com, and your

recipe may be chosen to be featured on our menu. Please note that recipes may be

altered to meet state and allergen regulations. 

 Dates to Remember
November 2nd-Mrs. Sydney

November 8th-Asher (3)
November 11th-Penn (1)
November 12th-Melanee

November 13th-Penelope (4)
November 20th-Sam (4) 

November 8th-Alejandra 1-Year Work-aversary 
November 16th-Ashley 1-Year Work-aversary

November 18th-Early Out CLOSE 5 p.m.
November 22nd-Stephanie 1-Year Work-aversary

November 24th & 25th-CLOSED
 


